
Citizens4yelmschools replied 

Wed, 18 Jun 2025 at 4:58 PM 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hello Erick,  

I’ve read the violations & know that there were mistakes made. Some that I was aware of before this 

complaint, others that I was not aware of. A few were made while I was trying to learn the reporting 

timelines during an election, but the most recent ones were just an unfortunate situation on my end. 

And the sub-vendor & run dates are new to me!?  

•We reported the $1000 from Dreon, deposited on 12/19/24, C4 submitted 1/21/25.  

•$102.82 from Dreon deposited 1/28/25, C4 reported 2/11/25 (due 2/4/25). Already disclosed to the 

PDC that I missed that date by mistake in response to a reminder email from the PDC at the time.  

•The $4100 C4 was late, filed 6/2/25 but due on 5/10/25. This was when my husband shattered his 

ankle & Citizens' things were put on a back burner while I juggled our family alone for a few weeks.  

•C4 due 5/10/25 was filed late on 6/2/25. See the above explanation.  

•As for the Seeley Media “Subvendor & Run Dates”, I truly don’t understand this. Is it an option when 

filing an expenditure?  

Please advise as to how we should proceed.  

Thank you,  

Gina 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13072304664

